
Celeste Bouchard 
 

March 20, 15 

Jeffrey W. Heisey 
UAL MEC Secretary-Treasurer 
One O’Hare Center 
6250 North River Road 
Rosemont, Illinois 60018 
 
Dear Mr. Heisey and Members of Master Executive Council, 

Please accept this letter as my Willingness to Serve as a Member of  the Central Schedule 
Committee for a second term. 

I have been a member of the Central Scheduling Committee since January 2015 for a six 
month term which will be ending on June 30, 2015. I would like to continue my service 
to AFA and my fellow flying partners. 

I was hired as a Flight Attendant, in May 1991. I started working on the Philadelphia 
Local Scheduling Committee in 1996 and did so until my transfer to Boston in 2003 as a 
result of the closure of the PHL Domicile. 

In 2005, I joined the Boston Local Schedule Committee and have served as Chairperson 
for the last 5 years. 

If re-elected to the Central Scheduling Committee I will continue my dedication to the 
committee, AFA and my fellow flying partners with pride. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Celeste Bouchard 

Celeste Bouchard 
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